
ROBERT GLANVILE PLAYING FIELD TRUST  - 
AN INVITATION TO JOIN OUR 100 CLUB 2020-2021

A BIG THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO HAS ALREADY RESPONDED TO OUR APPEAL IN LAST WEEK'S NEWSLETTER.   WE HAVE 40 MEMBERS ALREADY AND IT WOULD BE GREAT TO REACH 100

HOW TO JOIN

If you would like to join please would you place cash or a cheque for £12 (£1 per month), payable to ROBERT GLANVILE PLAYING FIELD TRUST or RGPFT,  in an envelope.  Write YOUR NAME and 100 CLUB and a CONTACT NUMBER/EMAIL ADDRESS on the front and hand it in at the shop.   

If you prefer you may pay by BACS.  The trust's account details are:-

ROBERT GLANVILE PLAYING FIELD TRUST
CAF BANK
SORT CODE 405240
ACCOUNT NUMBER 00015438

PLEASE PUT YOUR NAME AS THE PAYMENT REFERENCE ANDB EMAIL JAN WARD AT owlshaunt@btinternet.com WITH NAME CONTACT EMAIL ADDRESS/PHONE NUMBER

The first draw will be in July so if you wish to be included please make payment by 15 July.  Winners’ names will be on the village website and in PEW (as soon as publication resumes) each month and cheques distributed to winners.  There is a 1st prize of £20 and 2nd prize of £10 

The 100 Club is particularly important this year as we will not have our income from Glastonbury stewarding and our quiz night but still have to cover maintenance costs.  For example, the compulsory annual RoSPA safety inspection will go ahead in June, the grass has to be cut and the wind has caused more problems with fencing which will need to be repaired.  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND WE LOOK FORWARD TO OPENING THE FIELD AND FACILITIES  AS SOON AS GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES ALLOW.


